Doug Allan

From: RAY ZAREMBA <rayzaremba@shaw.ca>
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2013 6:50 AM

To: Doug Allan

Subject: Maplewood Townhomes

My name is Ray Zaremba. | own five of the six Tim Horton restaurants in North Vancouver. More then business reasons,
I am in favour of positive growth developments on the North Shore. My wife and I live and work on the north shore and
enjoy the quality of life we experience here. One of our restaurants is down the road from this project, in the past we
supported the construction of the playground area for Maplewood Elementary School across the street. What | see is an
improvement to the community with this project moving forward both for economic but affordability considerations.
There are many changes moving forward on the north shore and in particular in this area. | look forward to watching
this project move forward and assisting with the improvement of this area.

Respectfully Submitted

Ray Zaremba,

O/0 Tim Hortons

Main Street

Dollarton Highway
Capilano Mall

Lonsdale @ 15th.
Esplanade and Lonsdale
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